
Respect ~ Honor ~ Remember 

Officer James P. McGrath, end of watch May 12, 1904; Officer J. Albert Fisher, end of watch December 15, 1947; 

Officer Robert W. Provost, end of watch January 13, 1954 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BURLINGTON POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 Antonio B. Pomerleau Building 

 1 North Avenue 

 Burlington, Vermont 05401 
 

Michael E. Schirling                            Phone (802) 658-2704  

Chief of Police Fax (802) 865-7579 

TTY/TDD (802) 658-2700 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

INCIDENT TYPE: DATE/TIME REPORTED: 

 Welfare Check July 5, 2014 2301 

INCIDENT NUMBER: LOCATION: 

14BU17662 King St. Ferry Dock 

INVESTIGATOR: INVESTIGATOR CONTACT: 

Ofc. Zaweski #338 802-658-2700 

AUTHOR: APPROVED BY: 

Ofc. Stewart #283 Sgt. Radford #123 

VICTIM: AGE: VICTIM ADDRESS: 

Unknown   

SUSPECT: AGE: SUSPECT ADDRESS: 

   

SUSPECT DISPOSITION:   

 

 

NARRATIVE: 

On July 5, 2014 at approximately 2301 hours Burlington Police responded to the report of a 

male who had jumped off a ferry into Lake Champlain.  The incident occurred close to shore.  

The subject was described as a white male, in his late twenties or early thirties, 

approximately 6 feet tall, medium build, wearing a light colored shirt.  Police received 

multiple reports that the male had made it to land and ran from the area on foot.  The 

Burlington Police Department, Burlington Fire Department, and US Coast Guard all 

responded to the incident.  The Coast Guard checked the shoreline.  However, authorities 

were unable to locate the subject and check his welfare.  Anyone with information regarding 

the matter is asked to contact the Burlington Police Department at (802) 658-2700.  The 

Burlington Police would like to remind the public of the dangers of such behavior and the 

importance of water safety. 


